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         Denholme Shared Church        

 A partnership between The Baptist Church, the Church of England                               
and the United Reformed Church 

Three traditions One Faith 

 

Newsletter for 23rd June 2024 

 

 

10.30 am - Holy communion led by Revd Liz Moy 

 
Midweek Services on Wednesday 
10.00am BCP Eucharist at Cullingworth 

2.30pm Prayer and Cake at Harden 
 
 

General Election 2024 

On Thursday 4 July our country goes to the polls. This will be an 
important day as together we elect our government for the years 
ahead and we choose our local MP to represent us in Parliament. You 
may feel that your vote does not count, but be assured that every vote 
is of the same value and your selection does matter. Whoever you vote 
for, please do cast your vote on 4th July and be part of our democratic 
opportunity but don’t forget your ID! 
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Donations for tea/coffee            
Donations received for refreshments after the services this month will 
be forwarded to the Bradford and Airedale Cancer Support Centre. 

 
Welcome to Nicole! Our New Benefice Administrator 

We are very pleased to introduce Nicole Dickinson who has 
been appointed as our new Benefice Administrator. Nicole 
is from Denholme and has enjoyed being part of Little Stars 
at Denholme Shared Church when her children were 
smaller. She has worked in several administration roles and 
we are looking forward to her being part of our team here. 
Nicole takes up her post on 1 July. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
Next Sunday, 30th June, 10.30 am – Morning worship led by                   
Janice Le Blancq 
Because next Sunday is the fifth Sunday of the month there will also be a 
Benefice Joint Service at St Matthew’s, Wilsden, at 10.30 am, when there 
will be a speaker from Christians Against Poverty. 
 
Saturday 6th July – Denholme Gala.  Come along and say hello! 
 
Saturday 13th July – Denholme Voices Summer Concert at 7.00 pm at 
Denholme Shared Church. Adults £5, under 16s £2.50 inc light 
refreshments 
 
Saturday 13th July - Churches Together Quiz at Cullingworth Methodist 
Church.  Tickets cost £5 including supper. 
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Daily Prayers on the Benefice Facebook page 
8 am morning prayer    5 pm evening prayer   9 pm night prayer 

 Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS TO: say14me@hotmail.com 
If you know of anyone who would like prayer to be said on their behalf 
or on behalf of others please provide the above link or send the details 
on their behalf.  Alternatively, please speak with any member of the 
ministry team.  Please note that people can only be identified in the 
newsletter by name with their consent. 
 
 

 
In your prayers this week please remember: 
 
- The Church throughout the world, the leaders of the Church and all 

who minister within it; 
- Revd Anna as she looks towards the next stage of her ministry; 
- The people of Sudan that peace and justice may prevail; 
- The work of aid organisations who seek to bring relief to places of 

ongoing conflict;  
- Those who serve in positions of authority that they may serve with 

wisdom and humility;  
- For those awaiting results or medical procedures; 
- The recently bereaved and those facing painful anniversaries 
-  
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Denholme Shared Church is a partnership of three denominations; 
Baptist, Church of England and the United Reformed Church. 

Address: Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT 
For further details please contact Mrs Judith Drake, Church Secretary 

judithdrake47@gmail.com 01274 833603, 07946 829654 
 

The Church is also part of the Benefice of Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth 
and Denholme 

Benefice Administrator: beneficehwcd@gmail.com 
Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge  Richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org 

Team Vicar: Revd Alison Young 01535 270687  alison.young@leeds.anglican.org 
Associate Priest: Revd Liz Moy 01535 654991 zilyom@btinternet.com 

Curate: Revd Anna Lumb 07787 155970  anna.lumb@leeds.anglican.org 
(Days off: Richard – Saturday; Alison Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 

Liz – Monday and Thursday; Anna – Saturday) 
Contributions for this newsletter: Janice Le Blancq jemilylb@outlook.com   

07807 627234 
 

See also our Facebook pages Denholme Shared Church or Harden, Wilsden, 
Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice http:www.denholmechurch.org.uk 

Email: denholmechurch@gmail.com 
 

Donations or Regular Giving – a plate is provided for donations or envelopes 
during our services.  You can also send your gift to Denholme Shared Church 
Sort Code 30-63-55, account number 56734560 but please include your name as 
a reference or we will be unable to thank you.  Cheques can be sent to the 
Treasurer c/o Denholme Shared Church (address above) 
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